
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

MEETING DATE: June 3, 2019  

 

SUBJECT:   Vannoy Tax Allocation Letter 

 

PRESENTER: John Mitchell, Business and Community Development Director 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  1) Letter 179D 

 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

As part of the Energy Policy Act of 2005, Congress enacted Section 179D of the Internal 

Revenue Code (IRC) to encourage the design and construction of energy efficient buildings. Per 

IRC §179D(d)(4) and Notice 2008-40, building owners of energy efficient commercial buildings 

may take a deduction arising from the installation of energy efficient commercial building 

property as part of the interior lighting, HVAC and hot water systems, or building envelope 

systems. If the building owner is a government entity, they may allocate the deduction to a 

designer of the energy efficient commercial building property. 

Vannoy Construction has applied to receive the deduction associated with the Health Sciences 

Center project, and is seeking Henderson County’s agreement to allocate the benefit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

The Board is requested to approve or deny the allocation of the 179D tax benefit to Vannoy 

Construction 

 

Suggested Motion 

I move that the Board approve the allocation of the 179D tax benefit to Vannoy 

Construction and direct staff to sign the attached letter 
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